
Burch Elementary School
Route 3 Box 4B

Delbarton, West Virginia 25670

Doug Ward Ed.D., Principal       
Deborah Starr, Assistant Principal       Kim Hatfield, School Counselor

Tuesday, April 08, 2014

To the Family of Joseph White: 

This is to inform you that Joseph is continuing to break school bus safety rules as a

student here at Burch Elementary.  If there are any more incidents on the bus, 

Joseph’s school bus privileges will be taken away, therefore, it will become the 

responsibility of the parent/guardian to provide transportation to bring your child to

school and to pick them up.

If you have a question, you may call me at 304-475-2141.  The safety of our 

children in a priority, we appreciate your assistance to promote this.

Thank You,

Mrs. Deborah Starr
A. Principal
Burch Elementary School



  


